
Minutes for CEPP meeting of March 30, 2011 
 
 

In attendance:  Michael Arnush, Rochelle Calhoun, Corey Freeman-Gallant (guest), Rubén 
Graciani, Chris Kopec, Josh Ness, Paty Rubio (guest), Bob Turner (Chair) 
 

I. Approval of Minutes.  The minutes of March 23 were approved. 
 
II.  Articulation Agreement for Business.  The articulation agreement between 

Skidmore, RIT and Syracuse was briefly discussed and endorsed. 
 

III.  Open Forum on Transition and Transformation.  With Corey Freeman-Gallant 
and Paty Rubio, the Committee discussed the upcoming open forum on April 15.  The 
main goals of the forum are to address faculty questions and concerns, and to develop 
a more consistent, nuanced faculty understanding of the T&T initiative in general and 
high impact practices in particular.   CEPP discussed the value of providing materials 
to the faculty in advance of the forum.  We concluded that the forum would be most 
effective in so far as it functions as active conversation rather than a presentation.  
The 



IV.  The Roles CEPP and FEC in the Forum. We discussed the nature of the 
relationship between CEPP and FEC as it pertains to this forum. Our understanding is 
that FEC “hosts” the forum but that CEPP is responsible for the content.  CEPP and 
FEC will clarify these dynamics before the forum. 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:45 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Josh Ness 
 
 


